From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 1/10/2014 7:14:07 PM

To: Stephanie Green (stephanie.green@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Malloy, Michael (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MTM9);
Redacted ‘

Bec:

Subject: Meeting re PG&E Emergency Preparedness & Response
Stephanie,

Thank you so much for taking the time to meet with us today. Below are the follow ups that
we discussed in today's meeting.

- Meeting to discuss Q1 County OES outreach

- Meeting to discuss PG&E's program and outreach efforts with other utilities

- Meeting to discuss AB1650 outreach

- Further discussion regarding communications with CPUC during a catastrophic event

On the first two items, [ will contact you in March to schedule meetings in April. In regard to
AB1650, I will send you the repart next week and will schedule a meeting to discuss. On the
last item, I will be following und will be sure you are in the loop. Please let me

know if I missed anything.

Also, below i contact information. Would you please send me Jennifer's email
address? I would like to extend our appreciation to Jennifer as well and follow up with both of
you on an item that Jennifer and I discussed after the meeting.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss further, please contact me or either Mike or
[Redact Jlirectly. We are looking forward to working with you.

Have a great weekend!

Best regards,

Meredith

SB GT&S 0321639


mailto:stephanie.green@cpuc.ca.gov

Redacted

Manager, Government Relations

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted

SB GT&S 0321640



